

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT!

BRUU ADULT RETREAT AT THE FABULOUS WVA CACAPON RESORT - OCT 27, 28 and 29!!



Time is running out! Twelve of the twenty-one rooms have already been reserved! Please Google the Cacapon Resort to see for yourself how beautiful the park is! You can also check the BRUU bulletin board or the July Crossroads Newsletter for more details.

Janette and Star are working on the Retreat Program which is sure to be fun! Dont wait to make your reservation- you wouldn't want to miss out!

Contact our BRUU Treasurer Henry Hastings at finance@BRUU.org or mail your \$125 check to Henry at <u>9350 Main Street Manassas, VA 20110</u> to reserve your spot today. Space is on a first-come-first-serve basis so hurry!

Please join us for a Fall weekend on 6,000 enchanting WVA acres with your fellow BRUU mates! Enjoy the scenery of wild and wonderful West Virginia and explore the nearby towns like Berkley Springs! Its sure to be a GREAT time! We hope to see you there!